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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 7:46 AM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Cc: Brian Ellrott


Subject: Watt allocations breakdown


Evan,


From the spreadsheet that Derek sent over that provides the NOD water contract breakdowns:


— what years were the data reported?


— does it have the actual American River deliveries?


If more recent than 2006 and “yes” to American River, please forward it to Brian and Joe to update data presented in


the American River Division.


Thanks.


Sent from my iPhone



